
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 21, 2024 
 

Item 23, Report No. 5, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on February 21, 2024. 
 
 
 

23. PRESENTATION – COUNCILLOR TONY ROSA, WARD 5, TOWN OF 
CALEDON: HIGHWAY 50 CORRIDOR BEAUTIFICATION 

The Committee of the Whole recommends: 

1. That the presentation of Councillor Tony Rosa, Ward 5, Town 
of Caledon, Old Church Road, Caledon, Communication C2., 
presentation material, dated February 13, 2024, and 
Communication C10., reference material, be received; and 

2. That the following communication be received: 

C1. Kevin Klingenberg, Municipal Clerk, Town of Caledon, 
Old Church Road, Caledon, dated February 5, 2024. 

 
 
  


